
DATE: January 24, 2023 

MEMO TO: Members of the Board 

FROM: Naomi Mellor, Deputy Director, Division Services/CFO 

RE: 2022 By-Election Contributions and Direct Costs Disclosure 

On January 24, 2023, Kristina Gentile, Business Performance Consultant & Election 

Coordinator, City of Regina, advised the School Division that disclosure of contributions and 

direct costs had been received from the five candidates involved in the 2022 by-election for the 

position of Public School Board Trustee.  The original copies of the submissions from the 

following candidates is attached for your information: 

Subdivision Candidate Name 

2 Greta Lange 

Tracey McMurchy 

Mavis Olesen 

Nasir Sohail 

Matt Thompson 
































